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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 19th February, 2007.

Headed Item No: H-1(11)
Report on NabCo Centre - Donomore Park
At the Tallaght January Area Committee meeting the following report was submitted in response to the Motion on the NabCo facility at Donomore Park:
“The Community Services Departments Community Field Staff assist the Management Committees of Community Facilities to address difficulties/concerns that they may have. Nabco Housing Association has not been in contact with the Community Department. However the Community Team will meet with Nabco at their request to discuss any difficulties they may have with the management of their facility in Donomore Park, Killinarden.”

Following discussion on the report it was agreed that contact be made with NabCo regarding the future use of the facility.

This building was paid for and financed as integral part of original scheme at Donomore Park. It was used for period of time by NabCo but became vacant and has been the subject of much vandalism particularly in recent times.

Contact has since been made with NabCo’s Regional Officer who informed us that in view of the vandalism at the facility and a fire that took place in the building recently it is now boarded up. Their architect has since investigated the area and they now intend to re-develop the space into apartments and they anticipate they will be applying for planning permission to South Dublin County Council. 

_1013591182

